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 As the FCC’s records reflect, TEGNA Inc. (formerly Gannett Co., Inc.) acquired control of WCNC-

TV, Inc., pursuant to a long-form transfer of control (File Number BTCCDT-20130619AAS), which was 

granted by the FCC on December 20, 2013, and consummated on December 23, 2013. Thus, pursuant to 

FCC policy and the renewal application instructions, the renewal applicant’s response covers the period 

commencing as of the consummation of the transfer of control. 

 


